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Years 3 & 4 Rugby Festival 

     

 

 

In conjunction with the England Rugby 
Team doing so well in the Rugby World 
Cup, pupils from Years 3 and 4 took 
advantage of a rugby festival at Rosslyn 
Park Rugby Club. 

Fantastic coaches from the RFU helped 
pupils enhance their performance of rugby 
related skills as well as their understanding 
of the rules and tactics related to the sport. 
They also had the chance to learn the 
importance of the core values associated 
with rugby, including teamwork, respect, 
enjoyment, discipline and sportsmanship. 

All our pupils took on 
this opportunity with 
a fantastic attitude 
and thoroughly 
enjoyed the 
experience. For some 
of our pupils, this 
their first experience 
of rugby and we 
hope that it will 
inspire them and 
others to take up the 
sport in the future.  


